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Dates for your Diary 

Please follow the link below for the yearly planner, please check for updates. 

https://loatlandsprimary.net/news-dates/letters-home 

 

 

 

This week, as well as welcoming all our wonderful children 

and staff back to school, we also welcomed Mrs Willis our 

new Headteacher and Miss Sannerude (Office 

Administrator). 

We very much look forward to working with them both.   

 

 

  

A huge thank you to you all for making me feel so welcome. It has been a busy week 

getting used to lots of new systems and processes. I have managed to visit all the 

classrooms and it is great to be stopped by the children throughout the day to tell me 

about their learning. I am hoping over the next few weeks I will be able to spend longer 

periods in class and I also have my wellies at the ready for forest school.  

I look forward to being on the gate next week, please do pop over and introduce yourself. 

Have a great weekend and let’s hope the sun continues to shine 

Mrs Willis  

 

 

 

 
 

To celebrate the Coronation of Kind Charles 3rd we will be having a picnic in school on Friday 5th May for all 

the children to attend. A special Coronation picnic menu has been put together (by our catering providers 

ABM) for the day and can be ordered through your child’s school money account in the normal way. See 

attached poster. Please note, there will be no hot dinners available on this day.   

Children are invited to wear red, white and blue for the occasion.  

 

http://www.loatlandsprimary.net/
https://loatlandsprimary.net/news-dates/letters-home


 

Desborough Carnival 
 

We are pleased to announce the 2023 Carnival Court has been chosen in assembly by an 

electronic draw.   

Congratulations to: 

Carnival Queen – Eleanor Ba (Y6) 

Attendants – Evie (Y4) and Nela (Y3) 

Page Boy – Finley (Y1) 

 

More information about our exciting Carnival Crowning Ceremony to follow shortly….. 
                       

 

 

 

Timestable Rockstars  

 
The results for this week’s battle of highest scoring class are:  

 1st place – Cowell, 3784 

 2nd place – Tolkien 2,278 

 3rd place – Lewis 1,893 

 

Largest improvement in accuracy in 7 days 

1st place Ethan Y3 Rowling 

2nd place Archie Y3 Rowling 

3rd place Sienna Y3 Rowling 

 

Next week’s challenge…..Year 4 V’s the rest of the school!! 
 

Well done to everyone who took part  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

KS1 Cross Country Event – Monday 24th April 

Named children only (letter sent home) Please send your child to school wearing their PE kit. 

 

 



 

 

Mental Health Support 
 

This year we have been working with the Mental Health Support Team (MHST) to obtain support for individual 

children and families. They are currently completing an audit of provision at Loatlands of parents and staff. We are 

looking for parents who are keen to be a part of this and share their views. You don’t have to have had any 

involvement with MHST this year, purely have an interest in the 

mental health and the wellbeing ethos of our school. It would 

involve a short online session with the MHST lead practitioners of 

about 30-45 minutes where you would be given the opportunity to 

answer questions related to mental health and wellbeing. If you feel 

you would like to be part of this, please email 

parents@loatlands.pfschools.org.uk . 

 Mrs Robinson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding Spotlight – WhatsApp 

WhatsApp is one of the most popular instant messaging apps, used by over 2 billion people in 180 

countries. It allows you to send and receive messages, as well as make voice and video calls. You 

can connect with people individually or join group chats where lots of people can contribute.  

All you need to set up a WhatsApp account is a phone number! 

Click on the link for more information around the safety of WhatsApp 

Is WhatsApp safe for my child? | NSPCC 

Please also refer to the poster below for more information. 

parents@loatlands.pfschools.org.uk%20
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/2023-01-12-is-whatsapp-safe-for-my-child/


 

School Lunches 

There are many benefits of Healthy Eating for Children 

 Keeps skin, teeth, and eyes healthy. 

 Supports muscles. 

 Helps achieve and maintain a healthy weight. 

 Strengthens bones. 

 Supports brain development. 

 Supports healthy growth. 

 Boosts immunity. 

 Helps the digestive system function 

 

As a school we encourage healthy eating for all our children, below are some great ideas for healthy and 

nutritious snacks and lunches. 

All Children should bring in a bottle of water for drinking throughout the day. Water sources are available 

to ensure children stay hydrated. 

Please remember we are a nut free school  

 



 



  



 


